From: Alexa Hamilton [mailto:adhamilton@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 9:41 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Travel Follow-Up

Hi Steve,

From Wednesday, March 15 to 18, 2018, I attended the National Science Teachers Association Conference in sunny, beautiful Atlanta, GA.  I attended sessions covering science topics, literacy and STEM accessibility with teachers and other educators in order to develop future programming for the library.  Chicago Public Library Foundation covered my airfare, lodging and conference fees.

Thanks,

Alexa

--

Alexa Hamilton | Special Projects Librarian, Children’s Services & Family Engagement

